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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 I’d like to take the time to say a special “thank you” to all of the people who give so generously of their time in a 
volunteer role for Life’s Key.  I am also extremely thankful for your flexibility and your willingness to learn new things.  I 

realize that I have asked a lot of you lately as procedures continue to change.   

 

  The decision was made back in June to change our curriculum to match the one suggested by Emmaus, and that 
brought a myriad of changes along with it.  Learning the new course order, the new course abbreviations, and which courses 

now get sent together have all taken some getting used to.  We also went through the process of updating all of our exam 

sheets in an effort to make things clearer for our students.  New grading masks needed created, and we had to adjust what we 
check when mail comes in, as well as when we mail back completed exams.  Most significantly, after many years with the 

same questions on the exam sheets, we have changed the thought questions for every course to mirror those suggested by 

Emmaus.  This has been a big adjustment for our course commenters, and we continue to work through suggestions on what 

can be improved.  Also, as of October 1, all institutions in the state of Michigan are no longer allowing anything written in 
red ink.  With so many students in Michigan, we have had to adjust our grading and commenting (usually done in red) to 

account for that.  Please pray for us as we try to keep up with the ever changing institution regulations.   

 
 Once again, thank you to the amazing group of volunteers that are part of this ministry.  Most, if not all of you, have 

had to make an adjustment here or there.  These changes have been made to benefit our students by giving them a more 

comprehensive study of God’s word, by simplifying the process, and by encouraging growth in new students interested in 
the free gift of courses, and Christ’s free gift of salvation.  I couldn’t ask for a more dedicated and loving group of people!   

 

“For by grace you have been saved through faith; and that not of yourselves, it is the gift of God; not as a result of works,  so 

that no one may boast.  For we are His workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works,  
which God prepared beforehand so that we could walk in them.” - Ephesians 2:8-10 

   

 “Just a note to let you know that you are such a blessing to me.  I am learning so much from the studies I am doing 
from your ministry.  It encourages me to study more so I can help people with the life changing word of God.  I appreciate 

you so much!” - Larry (Michigan) 

 
 “Greetings and God bless you.  May God’s love abound in your ministry as we learn to live and walk with Jesus 

Christ, His wonderful Son.  As we learn His teachings and come closer to the Father of all creation.  He is the Way, the 

Truth, and the Life.  John 14:6. 

 I am writing because I have been gathering a list of brothers here at Chippewa Correctional Facility who would like 
to receive the Emmaus Correspondence Courses.  I am in a place with many people who need a change of heart and mind, 

and the Lord’s word will transform them.  Will you please start sending your courses to these individuals?  They are eager to 

learn and grow.” - Eric (Michigan)   
 

**On September 7th, Life’s Key mailed our first course, Born to Win, to the 53 individuals listed in that letter. 

 

For HIS Glory, 
 

 

 
 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        ministry@lifeskey.org 


